Gila River Transit

RIDER ALERT

ALL SHUTTLES

Per the Gila River Indian
Community Tribal Government

Return to Work Plan, Gila River
Transit remains closed.

Regular service may resume in May,
2021 with new COVID-19 safety
procedures. Please visit
gilarivertransit.com or call for updates
before making your travel plans.
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